
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Firstly, we would like to say thank you to all of the PTA members and staff that volunteered to help at the 

Halloween discos last week. I hope the children shared with you how much fun they had.  The discos raised 

over £1000 and this money will be put to good use in school very soon.  

Please don’t forget that next Friday is Children in Need day.  Children may come in any clothing which is 

spotty or Children in Need related for a voluntary donation to the charity.  The children will also, in class, be 

talking about the work the charity does and where all the money goes.   

Please make sure that you keep an eye on your email and your children’s book bag over the next couple of 

weeks as there are a lot of time-sensitive things coming out to you: Christmas card orders, photograph 

proofs and details about all of the Christmas arrangements. 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Bray 

Our Co-operative Values: 

Self Help, Self Responsibility, Democracy, Equality, Equity, & Solidarity. 

 

Congratulations! Well done for their effort and resilience 

 
Polite Notice……. 
This week we have had multiple parents parking, not only on the zig 
zag yellow lines, but also across the entrance and exit car gates.  Please 
do not do this.  Doing either of those things presents a great risk to all 
of the adults and children on site.  The zig zag lines give the children 
safe places to cross and the car gates are in constant use; these are al-
so the main entrance should we need emergency vehicles on site (fire 
engine, ambulance or police). 

A reminder that each week a pupil is selected by the class teacher as a star learner, possibly a pupil who has demon-

strated the Co-op values across the week in their learning and been a positive role model to the other pupils in the 

class. 

 

KS1 stars went to: KS2 stars went to: 
RH – Brodie-Lou H 
RJ – Jamie J 
RJO – Sapphire HL 
RM – Maia M 
1L – Albert E 
1SU -Rylie RS 
1P – Rosie H 
1S – Isabella N 
2C – Rosie H 
2W – Arijus V 
2N – Amelia T 
2JV – Heraa N 

  
3L – Maya F 
3M – Kayvon D 
3RS – Emma S 
3R – Charlie G 
4W – Sulayman C 
4M – Samuel S 
4A – Maxim 
4MS –Rory W 
Footsteps 1 – Laily B 

  
5P –Kevin L 
5A – Sarrinah S 
5C – Elizabeth L 
5CH – Nicola N 
6B – Daniel S 
6S – Katia M 
6R –Nikola B 
6O – Milan S 
  Footsteps 2 –Tia D 



Our Co-operative Values: 

Self Help, Self Responsibility, Democracy, Equality, Equity, & Solidarity. 

  Date Year Group Event 

November 14.11.22—18.11.22 Whole 

School 

Anti-bullying week 

15/16/17/24.11.22 Year 3 Road safety walks 

18.11.22 Whole 

School 

Children in Need 

22 & 23.11.22 Whole 

school 

Flu immunisation 

22 & 23.11.22 Whole 

School 

Parents Evening  

22.11.22 

24.11.22  

Yr. 5 

Yr. 6 

The Walk Online roadshow 

28.11.22   Parent Coffee Morning 

December 05.12.22   Parent Coffee Morning 

6. 12. 22 Year 6 Height & Weight checks 

8.12.22 Whole 

School 

Panto 

13.12.22  Reception Carols on the playground 

13.12.22 Year 6  Essex police—Gangs and knife 

crime information session 

14.12.22 Yr. 1,2 & 3  Carols on the playground 

14.12.22 EYFS, Yr. 

1,2 & 3 

Christmas dinner 

15.12.22 Yr. 4,5 & 6  Carols on the playground 

15.12.22 Yr. 4,5 & 6  Christmas dinner 

16.12.22 Whole 

School 

Christmas Jumper Day 

19.12.22—03.01.23 Whole 

School 

Christmas Holidays 

Dinner Menu   



   Our Co-operative Values: 

Self Help, Self Responsibility, Democracy, Equality, Equity, & Solidarity. 

School Rewards 

Teams Emerald Ruby Sapphire 

  

Diamond 

Dojo points earned this week 1334 1568 1452 1482 

Total Dojo points this term so far 9975 10,345 10,026 9899 

Parise cards awarded this week  34    

Total praise cards awarded this 

academic year 

121    

 Attendance 

Holidays are not permitted during term time and will on most occasions  end up with both parents 

being fined. 

This week the Attendance Awards have been awarded to: 

Year 1 & 2 1S Mrs Sullivan 96% 
Year 3 & 4 3RS Miss Rowell 98% 
Year 5 & 6  5A Mrs Armitt 98% 

Whole School attendance 93% 

The P.E team would like to say a massive well done to the following children for winning P.E 
star of the week, showing great resilience and good behaviour; 
Year 1 - Kalin 1L, Luna 1SU, Zubair 1S, Diyana 1P  
Year 2 - Ameerah 2JV, Mohammed 2N, Ajus 2W, Fatlum 2C  
Year 3 - Krishna 3L, Sofia 3M, Gregory 3R, Iris 3RS  
Year 4 - Ronny 4M, Emily 4MS, Sulayman 4W, Jubril 4A  
Year 5 - Leon 5C, Adam 5CH, Natalie 5P, Rekah 5A  
Year 6 - Shakira 6R, Ishaaq 6O, Mason 6S, Lahang 6B  

Sports Star of the Week 

Sports News 
• Congratulations to our Year 3 and 4 mixed football team for their fantastic performance last Fri-

day. They came second in a very competitive competition. Well done to all 
children involved. 

• Congratulations to our Boys Football A team who won against Lansdowne in 
the league 5-0. It was an amazing team display. 

• Well done to our Girls Football B team who drew against Dilkes in the league  
0-0. It was a double header and unfortunately, we lost in the cup on penalties 1-
0. Well done to all the girls for their performance 
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Going on around school…….. 

Year 1 
The children have been representing addition up to 10. 
The children were able to use a tens frame to do this and 
form their number sentence.  

Year 6  
This week, the children have been exploring fractions in maths lessons. We looked 
at equivalence, simplifying, adding and subtracting them in a variety of different 
ways. 

Year 2 
In Year 2, we have been going 'Above and Beyond' this week, by creating animal 
habitats and significant people models for our creative homework projects.   

Year 4 
In year 4 we started a new topic in science... Sound! We en-
joyed moving around classrooms to take part in various sound 
experiments. We explored how vibrations are created, how we 
can change the pitch and volume of instruments, as well as 
exploring our outside environment for different sounds. As you 
can imagine, things got very, very noisy!!   

Year 5 
As part of our learning in maths in Year 5, we developed our 
conceptual knowledge about cubed numbers using multi-link 
We also used the link https://mathigon.org/polypad mathi-
gon polypad to visually build cubed numbers. We applied our 
fluency knowledge by playing a mathematical game which 
required us to calculate cube numbers.    

Reception 
Reception have been learning about Remembrance Day and 
have made our own poppies to show our respect.   

Nursery 
This week, the nursery children have been exploring the story ‘The Three Billy Goats 
Gruff.' Today, the children have been acting the story out using wooden building 
bricks. The children are now beginning to enjoy longer stories and can recall most of 
the story line  

https://mathigon.org/polypad
https://mathigon.org/polypad

